Response from Heckler & Koch to reports of human rights abuses allegedly committed with illegal supplies of the company’s weapons in Mexico
2 January 2015
The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Heckler & Koch to respond to the following items:

· “Heckler & Koch 'supplied guns to Iguala'” 12 December 2014, Deutsche Welle: http://www.dw.de/heckler-koch-supplied-guns-to-iguala/a-18126143
· [Deutsch] “Heckler & Koch unter Verdacht - Die Spur führt nach Iguala”, 10. Dezember 2014, TAZ: http://www.taz.de/Heckler--Koch-unter-Verdacht/!151034/
· [Español] “Policía de Guerrero tiene armas alemanas ilegales, y con ellas atacó a normalistas” , 10 diciembre 2014, Sinembargo : http://www.sinembargo.mx/10-12-2014/1189964
 

Heckler & Koch sent the following response to the Resource Centre:
(1) Heckler & Koch does not comment on speculations.

(2) Heckler & Koch ('HK') has repeatedly underlin‎ed that with regard to possibly illegal deliveries to Mexico, the labour contracts of responsible, former HK employees have been terminated without notice.

(3) HK has also repeatedly stated that it does not tolerate any illegal activities within the company -neither today nor in any case in the past. 
